


Road closure rescheduled
Night works – Appel Street, Graceville
8pm Friday 23 to 5am Saturday 24 June 2017

[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to recent wet weather, the night works and road closure previously notified have been rescheduled to 8pm Friday 23 June.
Queensland Rail will temporarily close Appel Street between Verney Road East and Connors Street to undertake kerb construction works as part of the Graceville station accessibility upgrade.
During this time, traffic management including detour signage will be in place to direct road users and pedestrians around the closure. 
Local access will be maintained at the instruction of the traffic controller. Pedestrian access will be maintained on the eastern side of Appel Street.  
Residents and businesses adjacent to Graceville station may experience some noise from the operation of plant and equipment, construction activities and truck movements during night works (Appel Street works from 8pm and Honour Avenue works from 11pm).
Every effort will be made to carry out these works with minimal disruption. 
Queensland Rail apologises for any inconvenience and appreciates the local community’s cooperation during these important works.
For traffic management enquiries call Traffex Traffic Control Solution on 1300 787 511 or email Traffex Operations at operations@traffex.com.au
For more information about the Graceville station accessibility upgrade, contact the project on free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au 
image1.jpeg
L1707V £L0ZY0 060 L8L ZEL L£ NGV PRHWIT [0y pupjsusany

@
o
©

c
®

72

c

]

)

S

m





